
 

The British Transportation Museum 
---------- 321 Hopeland St. Dayton, OH 45417 ---------- 

Membership Form 
 

(  ) Individual Membership 
$30.00 per year 

Member receives one (1) membership card, free admission to the 
museum for the card holder, Museum Newsletter, and a 10% discount 
at the museum gift shop. 

(  ) Family Membership 
$50.00 per year 

Member receives two (2) membership cards, free admission to the 
museum for the card holders, and their children, Museum Newsletter, 
and a 10% discount at the museum gift shop. 

(  ) Contributing Membership 
$100.00 per year 

Contributing Members receive the same benefits as a Family 
Membership, plus a 10% discount for any classes or seminars held by 
the museum. If desired the member may receive an optional free 1 
years subscription to the British Marque Car Club News. Members 
name will be listed on the Contributing Member Honor Roll for the 
year. 
 
(   ) Optional free subscription to the British Marques Car Club News 

(   ) Sustaining Membership 
$250.00 per year 

Sustaining Members receive the same benefits as a Family 
Membership, plus a 25% discount for any classes or seminars held by 
the museum. If desired the member may receive an optional free 1 
years subscription to the British Marque Car Club News. Members 
name will be listed on the Sustaining Member Honor Roll for the 
year. 
 
(   ) Optional free subscription to the British Marques Car Club News 
 

Organization and Business Memberships 

(   ) Bronze 
$500.00 per year 

Bronze Business Members: Receive the museum newsletter, a 
permanent 1/8 page recognition in the newsletter, and our website. 
Business Members will also have a plaque in their name on the 
Museum’s Honor Role display denoting “BRONZE” membership. 

 (   ) Silver 
$1,000.00 per year 

Silver Business Members: Receive the museum newsletter, a 
permanent 1/8 page recognition in the newsletter, and our website. 
Business Members will also have a plaque in their name on the 
Museum’s Honor Role display denoting “SILVER” membership  

(   ) Gold 
$1,500.00 per year 

Gold Business Members: Receive the museum newsletter, a 
permanent 1/8 page recognition in the newsletter, and our website. 
Business Members will also have a plaque in their name on the 
Museum’s Honor Role display denoting “GOLD” membership. 
 

Name: 
 

Street: 
 

City: 
 

State: 
 

Zip: 
 

Phone: 
 

Email: 
 

 

British car or motorcycle:  

 

 

How would you like to receive the  
Museum Newsletter “British Automobile”? 

(   ) E-Mail         (   ) Us Mail 

Make check payable to British Transportation 
Museum and mail with this form to: 

Membership 
British Transportation Museum 

321 Hopeland St 
Dayton, OH 45417 

 

To view our collection on line please visit our 
website: 

www.britishtransportationmuseum.org  
 

For inquiries concerning tours or vehicle or 
memorabilia donations please contact: 

Pete Stroble 937-546-0039 
btmpres@gmail.com. 

For questions concerning membership please 
contact: 

Paul Strieby 937-297-0344 
pwstrieby@gmail.com 

 
 

Please tell us how you heard about the BTM: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The British Transportation Museum 
321 Hopeland St. Dayton, Oh, 45417 

www.britishtransportationmuseum.org  
Tours available by appointment 

 
The British Transportation Museum is an all volunteer 501(c)3 nonprofit, educational 
charity. We have a passion for British vehicles! Driven by this passion, the B.T.M.'s 
charge is to preserve, and educate about, British built transportation in the United 
States for future generations to enjoy and appreciate. This involves the collection and 
preservation of vehicles, memorabilia, and literature of which all have been 
generously donated. 
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If you would like to support our preservation efforts please consider becoming a 
British Transportation Museum member, volunteer, or by making a tax deductible 
donation. Come join us and share your interest, time, and knowledge with other like 
minded British transportation enthusiasts. 

 
To schedule an appointment please contact: 

 

Pete Stroble, President 
937-546-0039 

btmpres@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

 

  


